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Reminder Regarding Services Provided Through School Health 
Services (Provider Type 60) 
Service limitations for services rendered in a school setting through the School Health Services (SHS) (provider type 
60) program are counted separately and are not subject to the same service limitations as community providers.  

The services rendered through SHS do not affect prior authorization requirements for services provided by any 
other provider type in the community setting.  

Please note that there has been no change to Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) policy regarding 
this matter; this announcement is for clarification purposes only. 

Additional clarification will be added to the Medicaid Services Manual Chapter 2800 – School Health Services.  

 

https://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C2800/Chapter2800/

